Development Clerk

From: Cpritchard <cpritchard72@aol.com>
Sent: Sunday, March 26, 2017 5:19 PM
To: mamon@townofcanandaigua.org
Subject: Proposed dog kennel Risser Rd

Att. Michelle Amon - | live at 2030 Risser rd. Matt and Lori Davis have applied for a variance for a dog
kennel which | don't want because their dogs bark all day now and can't imagine the barking with 8 or
more dogs!! --Chris Pritchard

Sent from my iPhone



